Lawrence Township Trustees Regular

Thursday February 27, 2014

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E.
Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman
B_itterbeck. All Trustees were present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved.

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written. Motion by
Ritterbeck and seconded by Ackerman granting permission for the Baseball Softball
Association to use our fields. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes.
Motion by Ritterbeck and seconded by Ackerman to accept Tedd Finlayson’s letter of
resignation from the Zoning Commission. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and
Ackerman yes. Trustees thanked Finlayson for his service on the board and to the
township. Trustees certified 39.850 miles to ODOT. Motion by Ackerman and seconded
by Haueter to decline the offer of $5,500 for our old Sheriffs car from the county
commissioners. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. The Board then
discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by
the Chairman.

ATTEST: APPROVED:

, Fiscal Officer , Chairman
John P. McClellan. Matthew S. Ritterbeck

, Trustee , Trustee
Mike Haueter Don Ackerman




